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Webinar Invitation 
          

Seminar Series for Currently Designated and Prospective Civil Surgeons 
Thursday, November 10, 2016 

1 - 2 p.m. (Eastern) 
 
Dear Stakeholder, 
 
U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invites current and prospective civil surgeons to 
participate in a webinar on Thursday, Nov. 10, from 1 to 2 p.m. (Eastern) to review vaccination 
requirements. 
 
Officials from USCIS and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) will provide a 
general overview of the vaccination requirements for documentation in Form I-693, Report of 
Medical Examination and Vaccination Record.  
 
To register for this upcoming webinar, please follow these steps: 
 
 Visit our registration page to confirm your participation 
 Enter your email address and select “Submit” 
 Select “Subscriber Preferences” 
 Select the “Event Registration” tab 
 Complete the questions and select “Submit” 

 
Once we process your registration, you will receive a confirmation email with additional details. If 
you have questions about the registration process, or if you have not received a confirmation email 
within two business days, please email us at Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov  
 
More information for civil surgeons can be found at www.uscis.gov/civilsurgeons.  This website has 
been updated to include guidance on the gonorrhea component of Form I-693 as well as 
presentations used in previous sessions of this seminar series. 
 
Note to media: This webinar is not for press purposes. Please contact the USCIS Press Office at 
202-272-1200 for any media inquiries. 
 

We look forward to engaging with you!  
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